St Ursula’s Catholic Primary School
Weekly News Bulletin
Friday 11th October 2024
	Whole School

	· For those considering joining our St Ursula's family in September 2025, we are pleased to announce that New Nursery and Reception intake meetings and tours will take place on 17th October. These sessions offer prospective parents a glimpse into the nurturing environment and exceptional educational opportunities we provide for our youngest learners.
· Flu vaccinations will be taking place on 18th October.
· Parents Evening booking system is open!  
· If you have any old Nativity costumes that you no longer need, would you please consider donating them to Reception and Nursery. 
· School Lunch Booking Tip: Did you know you can book more than one meal without having to save each time.  Simply select a meal and desert, scroll upwards and choose another day, select your meal and desert and continue doing this until you have completed all the days you want. Only click save when you have finished.
· Chess Club will be cancelled in the final week of the term due to Parents Evenings.

	Nursery

	No updates

	Reception

	No updates

	Year 1

	You will find the power point that was used during the KS1 phonics meeting on the link below.  
https://stursulascatholicprimary.co.uk/learning/phonics-meeting-reception


	Year 2

	[bookmark: _GoBack]You will find the power point that was used during the KS1 phonics meeting on the link below.  
https://stursulascatholicprimary.co.uk/learning/phonics-meeting-reception


	Year 3

	No updates

	Year 4

	Year 4’S trip to Weald Country Park is taking place on Wednesday 16th October. This trip links to our current CLC topic – British Wildlife, and will be an excellent opportunity for the children to put their Geography learning into practise. Please remember to pay £4.80 for your child’s place on the trip.  Payments should be made via SchoolComms by Monday 14th October.  Thank you for your responses to our call for volunteers next Wednesday. We now have enough adults with us to enable the trip to go ahead.

	Year 5

	PE kit – please refer to the school’s uniform policy.  Children must wear the correct PE kit.  Branded sports kit is not allowed.  Hoodies are not allowed either due to health and safety.

	Year 6

	Residential
Details of the Year 6 residential trip are now available on the school website and instalments can now be made using school gateway https://stursulascatholicprimary.co.uk/year-6-residential-trip-2025 
International Day
Reminder that International Day will be held on Friday 25th October. This week children will be picking their groups and countries. It is important to stress we are a nut free school, therefore any food containing nuts or seeds must not be brought in. We ask that children bring in their recipes by Monday 21st October to allow staff to check for allergens. 
Writing our Names
This week children in Year 6 had their first attempt at a reasoning paper in maths. It became apparent that a number of children were unsure of their full name. Please could you practice writing their full name with them at home so that they are confident in how to spell it (this is the name you registered them with at the school). 

	St Joseph’s 

	A few reminders:
· Please could children bring in a pair of wellies for us to keep at school.  There are many learning opportunities for us to use the outside area and a pair of wellies will support these. 
· Children are going to be learning about their home address and so we would like to help them to make the connection by having a picture of your front door.  Please can you email it into the school office marked for the attention of St. Joseph’s. 
Thank you to those of you who have sent these in already.

	Church Community 

	Light Party – All children are welcome to the Light Party in St. George’s Hall at the Most Holy Redeemer Church on Thursday 31st October (3pm – 5pm).  Dress up in Disney and super hero costumes.  Please bring a pumpkin with a cross. NO HALLOWEEN COSTUMES ALLOWED.

Christmas Market – The Parish Christmas Market will be held at the Most Holy Redeemer Church on Saturday 23rd November & Sunday 24th November.  
If you are able to donate chocolate, bottles of fizzy drink or cuddly toys, then that would be greatly appreciated.  Please drop off the donations to the School Office and they will be delivered to the church.



